Ms. Kathleen Leyden
Director

Maine Coastal Program
State Planning Office
State House Station 38
184 State Street

Augusta, ME 04333-0038

Cotrection to Approved Program Changes

Dear Ms. Leyden:

It has been brought to my attention of a typographical error in my February 1, 2007 letter to you
approving the incorporation of changes to the Maine Coastal Program based on public laws enacted
by the 122™ Maine Legislature. '

Please note that in the table of changes approved that the legal citation for the Marine Resources
Administrative Rules should be Ch. 505 and not Ch. 492,

In the public notice of the approval of these program changes, please ensure that the correct citation
is used.

Thank you. Please contact Bill O’Beirne at (301)713-3155 extension 160, if you have any
questions.

)

John King, Chief

%&J\/ Coastal Programs Division




